From: registrar

Sent: July-06-17 5:07 PM

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]

Sent: June-08-17 10:18 AM |
To: registrar ‘

Subject: Letter of Comment — ‘

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-08

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

. --Name --

Paul Jenkins

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address -- |

-- Comments --
Regarding the current application for a distribution rate increase | have a couple of comments:

1) In these days of cutbacks and making do with what we have in private and public sector organizations, | question how
Hydro One Networks can simply apply for and obtain approval to hike distribution rates. | would encourage Hydro One
Networks to reconsider this, and to see what can be done to make do with the existing financial resources. Therefore |
object to these price hikes at this time.

2) Poeple are highly sensitive to authorities giving something one the one hand and then taking it away on the other.
This appears to be the case here with the Provincial government's Fair Hydro Act, which is giving back to consumers on
one hand, and Hydro One Networks taking away on the other. | object to this increase on that basis too.

-- Attachment --




